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Written Questions on Notice provided by Sam Hibbins MP 

REFERENCE: Budget Paper 3, page 3-5 

1. Question:

OFFICIAL 

Is the government giving consideration to implementing a Compensation scheme for victims of Aboriginal

Stolen wages in this budget?

Response:

Funding is not allocated through the 2019/2020 Victorian Budget to implement a Victorian compensation

scheme for victims of Aboriginal stolen wages.

In 2009, the Victorian Government examined state-held records for evidence of the Board for the Protection

of Aborigines (Board) and its successors withholding wages from Aboriginal Victorians between 1918 and

1974.

I understand that this process confirmed that that there was no evidence of the systemic withholding of wages

by the Board from Aboriginal Victorians between 1918 and 1974.

The Victorian Government will continue to listen to and be guided by Victoria's Aboriginal community on this

matter.
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